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EMAIL
NL/AM
17 February 2012 

To
Parent Council Chairpersons (Secondary)
Dear Sir/Madam

MEETING WITH PARENT COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVES, TUESDAY 6 MARCH 2012 at 7.15PM, ARBROATH HIGH SCHOOL
I refer to my letter of 16 December 2011.

I am pleased to enclose herewith a copy of the agenda for the meeting to be held in Arbroath High School, on 6 March 2012, between 7.15 and 9.30pm.  Please note that the meeting will be largely workshop/discussion-based.
I would be grateful if you could confirm by Friday 2 March 2012, the name of the representative(s) from your Parent Council nominated to attend the meeting.  If it is not possible for your Parent Council to be represented on 6 March, please advise me accordingly.  A brief e-mail to Alison McIntosh (McIntoshA@angus.gov.uk) would be appreciated.
In the meantime, my colleagues and I look forward to meeting with your nominee(s) on 6 March 2012.
Yours sincerely
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Neil Logue

Director of Education

Enc

Copy to:
Senior Management Team



Quality Improvement Officers



Angela Dunlop, Admin Officer



Gillian Strachan, Principal Officer, SFSS



Head Teachers of Secondary Schools

Chief Executive


Richard Stiff





EDUCATION


Director: Neil Logue





Angus House


Orchardbank Business Park


Forfar


DD8 1AE





T: (01307) 461460


F: (01307) 461848





�





www.angus.gov.uk





�








H:\Directorate\General\Neil Logue (DoE)\Letters\2012\February\nlam Parent Council Chairs (Secondary) - Meeting on 6 March 2012.doc

